
LUC Chair [

Re: Plans Received for 605 - 629 Speed Avenue and 606 - 618 Frances Avenue - DVP No. 00243 

Dear Mayor and Council,

The Burnside Gorge LUC has no objection to the revised building construction phasing as outlined in the 
applicants April 15, 2020 letter to council.

Respectfully,

Avery Stetski

Chair, Burnside Gorge Land Use Committee

On Tue, Apr 21, 2020 at 3:51 PM Andrea Walker-Collins < wrote: 

Dear Avery Stetski, 

Re:         605 - 629 Speed Avenue and 606 - 618 Frances Avenue  DVP No. 00243 

City staff have received a Development Variance Permit application for the above-noted address. 

The details of this application can be found on the Development Tracker at 605 - 629 Speed Avenue and 
606 - 618 Frances Avenue.  You will also be notified of any further revisions to the plans. 

If your Land Use Committee has comments it would like considered by City Council, please submit them 
to Mayor and Council with a copy to the Sustainable Planning and Community Development Department 
within 30 days from the date of this email. 

Kind Regards, 



   
Planning Secretary 
Sustainable Planning and Community Development 
Development Services Division 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square, Victoria BC  V8W 1P6 
 

 250.361.0283 

             

  

 

 


